
           
 

    
 
 

MOUNTVIEW NAMES NEW THEATRE “THE MACK” 

 IN HONOUR OF SIR CAMERON MACKINTOSH  

AND IN RECOGNITION OF HIS ONGOING SUPPORT FOR THE DRAMA 

SCHOOL WHO WILL LATER THIS YEAR STAGE THE FIRST FULL-

LENGTH STUDENT PRODUCTION OF LES MISÉRABLES  

London’s Mountview Academy of Theatre Arts today announced that its main theatre is to be known 
as The Mack, in honour of Sir Cameron Mackintosh’s long-standing support for Mountview which 
included a generous gift of £1 million to complete the building of the theatre that will now bear his 
name. The Mack is the first theatre in the world to be associated with the multi award-winning 
producer. 

The Mack is the centrepiece of Mountview’s purpose-built, RIBA award-winning home in Peckham. 
The  auditorium has been designed by Olivier award-winning designer Tom Piper, famous for being 
co-creator of the 2014 poppy installation, Blood Swept Lands and Seas of Red at the Tower of 
London. 

Cameron Mackintosh says: 

“I have been a supporter of Mountview for several decades, so I was delighted when this much-loved 

drama school took the adventurous step to expand its ambitions and move from Crouch End to 

create an exciting new home in multicultural Peckham. When I was approached by Dame Vikki 

Heywood and the much-missed André Ptaszynski to see if I would fund the completion of 

Mountview’s major performance space, I quickly became convinced to do so by the discovery of the 

sheer diversity of the student intake from every social background. 

“Despite the difficulties caused by the pandemic, Mountview has managed to support its students 

through a very tough time and I have no doubts that the British theatre will benefit from an exciting 

stream of fresh, highly-skilled and authentic talent for generations to come. 

“I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone who treads the boards of The Mack a 
wonderful, happy and fulfilling career in the great British theatre and beyond.” 

Sir Cameron Mackintosh’s impact on the world of theatre is unrivalled, with original productions 
including five of the longest-running musicals of all time - Les Misérables, The Phantom of the Opera, 
Cats, Miss Saigon and Mary Poppins - among countless landmark shows that have captivated 
millions of people around the world.  

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Blood_Swept_Lands_and_Seas_of_Red
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Tower_of_London
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Tower_of_London


           
 

    
In a further coup for Mountview, Sir Cameron has given special permission for the first full length 
student production of the iconic musical Les Misérables - written by Alain Boublil and Claude-Michel 
Schönberg and based on the novel by Victor Hugo - to be the theatre’s opening production.  This 
marks the first time that Les Misérables has been performed in full by a drama school, offering 
Mountview’s next generation of musical theatre talent an unrivalled opportunity as they launch their 
careers in the industry.   

The new production will be staged by co-directors Matt Ryan (Associate Director on the original 
production) and Shiv Rabheru (Resident Director and Choreographer on Everybody’s Talking About 
Jamie), and designer Lee Newby (My Night With Reg, The Cherry Orchard). 

Performances will run from 1 to 6 November 2021 with tickets on sale via mountview.org.uk/whats-
on from tomorrow.  

Les Misérables will be performed by Mountview’s 3rd year BA Musical Theatre students as part of an 
autumn season that will feature bold and challenging new productions of The Oresteia and King 
Lear, performed by Mountview’s BA Acting students. The season will also include The Three Lives of 
Lucie Cabrol and Peter Rowe’s Red Riding Hood: The Rock’n’Roll Panto, both performed by 
Mountview’s BA Actor-Musicianship students. Previously performed at the New Wolsey Theatre, 
Red Riding Hood will mark Mountview’s first family pantomime in Peckham, and features hits 
including ‘Don’t Stop Believing’, ‘Smells Like Teen Spirit’ and ‘Rolling In The Deep’. 

Mountview’s Joint Chief Executives, Stephen Jameson and Sarah Preece, who won Special 
Recognition Olivier Awards in 2020 and are stepping down in December 2021 after eight 
transformative years, said: 

“We are incredibly grateful to Sir Cameron for his generous gift and are delighted to name 
Mountview’s main theatre in his honour. This flexible theatre space will be an invaluable training 
ground for performers and theatre production artists as well as community groups and visiting 
professional companies for generations to come.  

“We ‘Dreamed a Dream’ to officially open The Mack with the legendary musical Les Misérables and 
were thrilled when Sir Cameron gave Mountview his blessing.”  

Dame Judi Dench, President of Mountview, added: 

"As President of Mountview, I am extremely grateful for Cameron's very generous donation and 
continued commitment to drama training, and look forward to seeing the next generation of talent in 
action at The Mack." 

Mountview graduates star in the soon to re-open West End production of Les Misérables 
 
Mountview has always provided numerous graduates for productions of Les Misérables and casting 
for the fully-staged new West End production which was announced this week sees a further five 
named - recently graduated Sha Dessi will make her West End debut as Éponine who will appear 
alongside other Mountview alumni including Jon Robyns (Jean Valjean), Gerard Carey (Thénardier), 
Richard Carson and Jessie Hart. 
 

 



           
 

    
ENDS 

NOTES TO EDITORS 

Mountview Academy of Theatre Arts 

Mountview is one of the UK’s leading drama schools and has been training performance and 

production artists since 1945.  

 

In 1992 Mountview became the first provider of specialised musical theatre training in Europe. 

Vocational courses include Acting, Musical Theatre, Actor Musicianship, Stage Management, 

Lighting, Sound, Scenic Art and Prop Making, Theatre Directing, Musical Direction, Creative 

Producing, Site Specific Theatre Practice and Theatre for Community and Education. Degree 

programmes are validated by University of East Anglia and Diplomas by Trinity College London. 

 

Mountview’s new purpose-built home in Peckham was completed in 2018 and includes The Mack, 

the 200-seat main house (made possible by a £1m donation from Sir Cameron Mackintosh), the 80-

seat Backstage Theatre (funded by the Backstage Trust), 23 acting, dance, TV and radio studios, 

production arts workshops and café/bars. There is also office space for creative organisations 

including disability arts practitioners Candoco and professional rehearsal facilities.  

In 2021, Mountview won a RIBA London Award and was also nominated by The Stage for the 

Theatre Building of the Year in 2020.  

Since the move to its new building student numbers have increased by 25%, with over 5000 

applications per year for around 300 places for students from 90 countries world-wide. 

Alumni include Olivier Award winning actors Giles Terera and Rebecca Trehearn, Artistic Director of 

Donmar Warehouse Michael Longhurst, Eddie Marsan, Amanda Holden, Amy Trigg (winner of the 

inaugural Women’s Prize for Playwriting 2020) and 2021 Evening Standard Future Theatre Award 

Winners Emily Aboud and Beth Hinton-Lever. 

 

Throughout Mountview’s 75 years, it has been dedicated to access to drama training and joint Chief 

Executives Sarah Preece and Stephen Jameson’s vision built on this core commitment. In 2020 they 

received Special Recognition Olivier Awards for moving Mountview to Peckham and promoting 

diversity and accessibility. 

In 2020, Mountview launched The Judi Dench Fund for Access to Drama Training providing 

scholarships, bursaries and wellbeing and welfare initiatives for students.  

2021 saw the launch of the Mountview Prize which celebrates trailblazers who inspire social change 

and whose lived experience is inspirational to others. The Prize includes an award of a bursary in the 

winner’s name to a talented young person from an historically excluded community to attend 

Mountview’s part-time Foundation in Acting. The inaugural recipient was director Dawn Walton.  

For more information see www.mountview.org.uk  

 

http://www.mountview.org.uk/


           
 

    
Sir Cameron Mackintosh/Les Misérables 

Following the record-breaking 250 performance run of Les Misérables – The Staged Concert, the 

Sondheim Theatre will reopen on 25 September 2021 when the remounted full production of Les 

Misérables will return. 

Cameron Mackintosh’s original productions include Les Misérables, The Phantom of the Opera and 

Cats – the three longest running musicals of all time – Miss Saigon, Mary Poppins, Hamilton, Little 

Shop of Horrors, Song and Dance, Tomfoolery, Martin Guerre, The Witches of Eastwick, Five Guys 

Named Moe and Side by Side by Sondheim.  He also reinvented modern versions of Oliver!, Follies, 

Half a Sixpence, Barnum and My Fair Lady.  He was knighted in the 1996 New Year’s Honours for his 

services to British Theatre and he is the first British producer to be elected to Broadway’s Theater 

Hall of Fame. In 1990 Mackintosh inaugurated the Chair of Contemporary Theatre at St Catherine’s 

College at Oxford University, with Stephen Sondheim as his visiting professor. He is also the 

president of the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland. 


